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Wage and Hour Co-Chair Discusses What to Expect from Biden’s
Department of Labor
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In an interview with SHRM, Hagood Tighe shares his insights on how the DOL's Wage and Hour
Division is likely to increase enforcement, particularly around the use of independent contractors.
"Employers should expect more investigations,” Hagood notes. Earlier this year, the DOL withdrew
the prior administration’'s independent-contractor rule, which would have made it easier for
businesses to classify workers as independent contractors rather than employees.

To read the article visit SHRM.
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